GENESEO SCHOOL DISTRICT #228
Bid Opening 1/4/10 2:00 P.M. School Year: 2009-2010

KITCHEN EQUIPMENT - 2/3 Steam Jacketed Kettle

BIDDER Steam Jacketed
Kettle price

Central Restaurant Products

Indianapolis, IN No Bid Received

Edward Don

Davenport, IA $9,759.91

Hawkeye Food Service

Coralville, IA $9,995.00

Reinhart Food Service

Cedar Rapids, IA $9,932.00

Star Food Service

Cedar Rapids, IA $9,156.00

The sealed bid results for steam jacketed kettle replacement at the high school are shown above.
We would like to recommend that we purchase the Southbend steam kettle from Star Food
Service, who has the lowest bid and meets specifications. There may be an additional fee

for installation. We will review with the district maintenance department to see what will be the
most reasonable installation.

Jack Schlindwein and Michele Hepner



To: School Board for January meeting
RE: Softball Spring Trip

With preconsultation with administrators, the softball program has planned a spring trip
to Cocoa Beach, Florida during the break. The team would travel by bus, leaving
Saturday, March 27 and departing from Florida on Thursday, Aprill.
o Participation will be voluntary with no penalty for not attending.
» All fees, including transportation and lodging will be raised by the Booster Club
and individuals — approximately 50% each. However, no player will be denied the
opportunity because of finances.
o The Cocoa Beach training is about half of the cost of previous trips by omitting
the Disney World fees, yet has a fine reputation for a quality experience.
e Softball had tried to find a closer trip this year, but was unable to find a good fit
and we feared repeating the disasters of the past of spending time, travel and lodgmg
money and not getting games in.
¢ The team also plans to travel with 24 players plus or minus (up from 20 +/-) and
play four varsity plus four JV games as opposed to four varsity only. It is a big plus
to get eight games in without missing any school.
¢ The team will comply with all rules and policies of the [HSA.
e A complete list of participants, itinerary, and chaperones will be presented at the
March board meeting.
The softball program wishes to extend our gratitude for your support on this issue and the
facilities enhancement so that our young people can experience the benefits that a quality
program provides.

Travis Mackey Bob Pettit




